Bethel Preschool April Newsletter 2016



WELCOME BACK to everyone after such a wonderful Spring Break. We are so excited that is actually starting to feel like spring! We hope you all had a wonderful Easter holiday with your families. Alleluia, Jesus is Risen!



We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for all the help with the annual rummage sale. First, a huge thank you goes out to our chair, Melissa Wettstein. Thank you Melissa for organizing and The sale was quite running the event. profitable, bringing in over \$6500! This sale is our major fundraiser, and its success depends on the efforts of all our volunteers. The proceeds from the sale help to keep tuition costs down, and help to purchase bigticket items that cannot be included in the annual budget. In the past, we have funded our playground climbing equipment, new rugs, the water table, the Accu-cut machine and many of its die-cuts, and new toys for the classrooms with the money from the Thank you all again!!! rummage sale.



Mark Your Calendar!!!

April 13 – Bookmobile

April 21 – Open House

(for Prospective Families, see below)

April 27 – Devotions with Pastor Squires

OPEN HOUSE

THURSDAY APRIL 21, 2016

10 am – 12 noon

We are hosting an Open House on Thursday April 21 from 10 am until 12 noon. Our best advertisement is word of mouth from our Preschool family, so please pass the information about Bethel Preschool to any new families whom you think would benefit from our Christ-centered early learning programs.

During April, the children will be hearing about and looking for signs of spring on our playground. We anticipate bird & bug watching and leaf & bud observing. Please remember to send your child to school in gym shoes and appropriate outerwear so we can play outside comfortably.



Registration for the 2015-16 school year is open. There are plenty of spots open for 2 1/2, 3, and 4 year olds in our 2day, 3/5day, and drop in programs.

Sign up today!

Find us on the web at: www.bethelpreschoolgurnee.org